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Report on the meeting of the mayor with the municipal directors 

Local government aims at improving collection of its own-source revenues 

EC Ma Ndryshe, within the “Online Transparency of Prizren Municipality” project, has taken part this week’s 
meeting of the mayor, Mr. Ramadan Muja, with the municipal directors, in which a number of decisions were 
rendered. Because these decisions are closely related to public interest, EC Ma Ndryshe, in the interest of 
increasing the transparency of the local executive branch, this time onward shall publish reports on the meetings 
of municipal government, i.e. adopted decisions. 
 
Municipal executive of Prizren, in the recent meeting has passed conclusions proposed by the Directorate of 
Economy and Finance (hereinafter DEF) for allowing the announcement of the tender for implementation of the 
project “Research on the Identification of Problems and Prospects for Improving of Collection of Own-source 
Revenues in Prizren Municipality.” According to responsible municipal officials, the goal of the project is to 
identify problems in the collection of property tax charges and municipal taxes. It has also been approved 
subsidiary conclusion proposed from DEF for the announcement of the tender for delivery of the training for the 
staff related with the improvement of municipal services (pre-calculated € 9,950), as well as the decision for the 
payment of special services and works for the municipal administration of Prizren Municipality (in amount of € 
20,000). 
 
Municipal government has adopted the proposals of the Directorate of Public Services allowing the 
announcement of the tender for the collection of decorative tree saplings in the city (pre-calculated around 10,000 
€), then for the tender announcement for standard fencing of green oasis, squares, obelisks and so forth, from the 
category of capital projects (the amount of € 10,000). At the same time it was allowed the announcement of the 
tender for the construction of several local roads with financial participation of citizens (“Bujana” street and 
“Zekaj” neighbourhood street in Korisha village). 
 
The Board of Directors has also approved the proposal of the Directorate of Administration on allowing the 
announcement of the tender for supply with the material for the maintenance of the electric network, water supply 
and sanitation, as well as for the central heating system of the municipal building. During this meeting were 
rendered some other decisions of technical character. A decision was also taken to support the activities on the 
occasion of marking the September 15th – The Martyrs Day and arranging a traditional lunch for the family 
members of the martyrs. 
 

Thank you for your cooperation,  

Elmedina Baxhaku, Monitoring Staff 
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The “Online Transparency of Prizren Municipality” project, from September 2012, is financially 
supported by the British Embassy in Pristina. 
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